Public Administration Committee

From:

Joe Guivarra

Sent:

Monday, 24 March 2014 5:42 AM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Alternative view to No to shooting animals in WA, ie YES to hunting on public lands

Dear Ms Mesiti,

Hi thanks for taking the time to read this , I actually support the idea of hunting in state forests and public land in general . I saw this submission going around and was a little insulted and offended by the assumption that animals are wounded and left to die. As a long term hunter this is simply not the case and definately dicouraged amongst the wider hunting fraternity. I do support the idea of firearms handling courses and an licensing system similar to the R licence in nsw where I hunt as well . Being allowed to use Atv's on established tracks should also be allowed to ensure no waste of the game meat should also be encouraged as it allows older or less mobile hunters to continue with their passion.

Sincerely Joe Guivarra

Sincerely,

Joe Guivarra